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MEMO 
COVID-19 Updates Re: Additional Positive Cases 

The Leadership Team just became aware of 5 new additional positive 
cases of COVID-19 as of Sunday, 1/9/22. This brings our total 
positive cases to 33 within the building. Here is the breakdown of 
cases: 

• 19 residents in total have tested positive for COVID-19. 
o 14 of the 19 residents are located on the Health Center (Skilled 

Nursing). 
o 1 of the 19 residents is located on Memory Care. 
o 4 of the 19 residents are located on Independent Living. 

• 14 staff members in total have tested positive for COVID-19. 
o 8 of the 14 staff members work on the Health Center. 
o 1 of the 14 staff members work on Assisted Living. 
o 1 of the 14 staff members work in the Intergenerational 

Children’s Center. 
o 4 of the 14 staff members work in non-clinical areas within the 

community. 

The total above reflects all results from Discover Labs from last 
week, including Thursday, 1/6/22. As we begin a new week, we are 
calling for renewed commitment in the fight against COVD-19 for all 
residents and staff. Please utilize our on-site testing on Mondays 
and Thursdays. Our need for heightened and strict adherence to the 
core principals of infection control (proper use of facemasks, 
excellent hand hygiene, etc.) is important now, more than ever.  
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